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Immigrant Entrepreneurs on 
Staten Island

In this op-ed in Staten Island Business Trends, CUF director 

Jonathan Bowles argues that Staten Island’s growing immigrant 

population could be a catalyst for the borough’s economy in the 

years ahead.

by Jonathan Bowles

Click here to read the op-ed (PDF).
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